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Stoddard Bridge 
Salmon River Road (FS 30), 39 Miles West of North Fork, Idaho 

Western Federal Lands Highway Division 

Project Number: 
ID FS ERFO 2017(1)-29(1) 
 
FHWA Contact: 
Todd Butikofer, PM 
Todd.butikofer@dot.gov 
(360) 606-1445 
 
Questions/Comments: 
Zackary Woodruff, Project 
Engineer 
zackary.woodruff@dot.gov 
Phone: (208)427-5876 
 
Address: 
SVBIC 
803 Monroe St. 
#110 
Salmon, Idaho  83467 
 
Contractor:  
Inland Crane Inc. 
6931 Supply Way 
Boise, Idaho  83716-5540 
 
Notice to Proceed:  
June 17, 2022 
 
Expected Completion Date: 
Fall 2025 

 

Construc on Ac vi es & Upcoming Work 
 
This past week Inland Crane, Inc. (ICI) mobilized to the project site and construcƟon started for the 
Stoddard Bridge project for the 2025 season.  Work on Abutment 1 Anchor Block locaƟons is in full 
swing.  The contractor is preparing concrete construcƟon joints, placing rebar, and doing site clean up 
from the elements of winter.   
 
In the coming weeks ICI will complete the Abutment 1 Anchor Block concrete placement.  Work will 
conƟnue on Abutment 1 to prepare for the drilling of the Ground Anchors.  
 
The Salmon River Road will conƟnue to be a single lane thru the project site and at the crane tower. 
The speed limit conƟnues to be 15 mph thru this area during the 2025 ConstrucƟon Season. 
 
Please Use Cau on when traveling and be aware of oncoming traffic, during day, night, weekdays, and 
weekends.  Thank you for your cooperaƟon and understanding.   

Source of photos: FHWA 
Winter has gone. 

Project Web Site:  https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/id/fs-erfo-2017-1-29-1  


